
Last Week’s Round-up...

The half term got off to a flying start

with many families coming in to discuss

progress in consultation meetings with

class teachers. I hope that those who
have been into school found the

opportunity useful. 
We have our annual Scholastic Book

Fair in school. This is open throughout

consultation meetings . Do pop along if

you haven’t done so already. The more

books we sell, the more money we get

to put towards new books for school. 
See you in the week, 

Mrs G

Consultation meetings continue this week for Larch, Rowan, Maple,
Chestnut, Ash and Pear. 

All children will come together on Monday morning for a short
Remembrance service. Many classes across school have been learning

about the significance of this day and making poppies to display. 

As part of Anti-Bullying week, children are invited to wear their odd
socks on Tuesday to remind us that we are all individual and unique.

The theme for Anti-Bullying week is Choose Respect and this will be a
theme that we regularly spend time thinking about throughout the year

to come. 

Friday is Children in Need and we invite children to come wearing
yellow, spots or really, anything they feel comfortable in! We’ll be

joining the Gladiators in a live schools event at 09.30. There may also
be a treat for the end of the day! Suggested donation is £1 but please

contribute what you are able to. 

Please ensure that you order school meals for each day - admin staff
had to spend quite a bit of time last week ensuring that everyone had

chosen an option. This takes away from other jobs they need to get
done so your support is really appreciated. 
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What’s on this week

Headteacher’s Blog



A HUGE WELL DONE TO...

HAVE A LISTEN TO
THIS...

Elsie Wilkin, Emmie Gattens, Everly Blair,
Joshua Taylor,  Harper Willoughby, Myles
Pearse, Lucy Chatterton, Fleur Hindhaugh,
Abigail Wilson, Sophie Colgan-McKnight,
Ella Armstrong. 
We are very proud of you all! 

It wouldn’t be Anti-Bullying week without a contribution
from Andy and the Oddsocks. Important messages to

share... 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FLoHRqkKi18

WHAT’S NEW...
Across school, all classes are busy working on our new hall display. This year’s display is

a celebration of our county, Northumberland. Classes have chosen aspects of the
landscape, heritage, physical features and culture to celebrate. We look forward to

sharing our work with you through photos in the blog over the next few weeks and in
person the next time you come into school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FLoHRqkKi18

